
SHOULD YOU TAKE THE SAT OR ACT? 
(OR BOTH) 

 
WILL YOU DO BETTER ON THE SAT  

OR THE ACT?  
 

Centennial High School PTSA is offering the Princeton Review 
Assessment (PRA).  This is a test created by The Princeton 
Review to expose students to both the SAT and ACT.  It’s a 
measurement tool that can help you determine if you would score 
higher on one test or the other. 
 
Test takers will receive a comprehensive score report, 
approximately 2 weeks after the exam,  detailing students’ 
strengths and weaknesses on both the SAT and ACT.  This is a 
valuable tool as you continue with your college planning. 
 
WHEN: Saturday, March 3, 2012    9:00am – 1:00pm  
   (arrival 8:45am) 
 
WHERE:  Centennial High School Cafeteria 
 
COST:  $5, for registered students only. 
 
REGISTRATION: To register, please RSVP to Jennifer at 

 “jennifers@review.com” 
    Please supply student name and parent  
    and/or student e-mail address. 
 
Due to test booklet preparations, NO WALK-INS WILL BE 
ALLOWED. 
 
This event is sponsored by the Centennial High School PTSA.  All 
proceeds benefit the PTSA. 


